'Woodard, Marina (UTC)

From: Lykken, David (UTC)

Sent: Friday, May 29, 2009 4:52 PM

To: 'hgrant@Riddellwilliams.com'’

Cc: Soiza, Anne (UTC); Subsits, Joe (UTC); Woodard, Marina (UTC)
Subject: WUTC Docket PL-090042 Extension request

Mr. Grant,

Thank you for your letter dated May 26, 2009 requesting on behalf of SEATAC Fuel Facilities LLC, a thirty day extension
to respond to the probable violations noted in our May 6, 2009 letter. Commission staff agrees to the requested
extension to July 8, 2009. Please contact me should you have additional questions or concerns.

‘David Lykken
Senior Pipeline Safety Engineer
Utilities and Transportation Commission

diykken@utc.wa.qov _
360-664-1219




